
Kaitlyn Stewart 

2345 SW Winchester Place 

Portland, OR 97225 

503-729-7871 

 

Testimony in Support of House Concurrent Resolution 14 

Going before the House Committee on Healthcare  

February 13, 2015 

 

I believe March 26th should be designated as Purple Day to raise awareness for epilepsy 
and those living with it.  To be able to raise awareness for those with epilepsy is very 
important because it is a topic that can be scary to some, especially if they are not aware 
and do not have background information on the topic.  I also think it is important to 
designate March 26th as Purple Day because it shows a support system for epileptics and 
proves that they aren't in it alone. The more aware you can make people of epilepsy and 
the disorder the more open and it will be.  I believe this will provide a good foundation to 
grow support to an overwhelming amount of support in the state of Oregon over time.   

 

 

 


